
 

 

Date: November 23, 2022 

 

NOTIFICATION FROM FORSYTH COUNTY, GEORGIA REGARDING 
COUNTY MANAGER FINALISTS 

 Pursuant to the requirements of O.C.G.A. 50-18-72(a)(11) the Forsyth Board 
of Commissioners does hereby announce that: 

• Assistant County Manager David McKee, and 
• Assistant County Manager Brandon Kenney 

are under consideration and the two finalists for appointment to Forsyth County 
Manager in the wake of the departure of existing County Manager Kevin Tanner. 
Documents concerning these finalists are available for inspection and copying, upon 
an Open Records Act request being made.  No final vote or action on this 
appointment will occur until, at least, December 8, 2022. 

 

 


